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FURTHER DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULARS

This announcement is made in accordance with Rule 14.36A of the Rules Governing the
Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited.

Reference is made to (i) the announcement of Hanhua Financial Holding Co., Ltd. (the
“Company”) dated 13 April 2020 in relation to the proposed disposal of 100% equity
interest in a subsidiary (the “First Announcement”) and (ii) the announcement of the
Company dated 28 April 2020 in relation to the proposed establishment of a joint venture
(the “Second Announcement”) and (iii) the announcement of the Company dated 5 May
2020 in relation to delay in despatch of circular (the “Delay Despatch
Announcement”,together with the First Announcement and the Second Announcement, the
“Announcements”) Unless otherwise specified, capitalized terms used herein shall have the
same meanings as those defined in the Announcements.

As stated in the Delay Despatch Announcement, a circular containing further information
about the Disposal is expected to be despatched to the Shareholders on or before 29 May
2020 and as stated in the Second Announcement, a circular containing further information
about the proposed establishment of a joint venture is expected to be despatched to the
Shareholders on or before 29 May 2020.

Since additional time is required for the Company to prepare and update certain information
to be contained in the circulars, it is expected that the despatch date of the circular(s) will be
postponed to a date on or before 28 July 2020.

By order of the Board
Hanhua Financial Holding Co., Ltd.

Zhang Guoxiang
Chairman of the Board

Chongqing, the PRC, 28 May 2020
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